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Dear Sir / Madam,
I am writing to object to the A303 scheme.
It should be stopped on grounds of damage to a world heritage site.
Although mitigating schemes (southern bypass or tunnel extension) might do something to reduce the damage, I
strongly think the whole schemes should be abandoned.
Roads generate traffic. We need an immediate and massive reduction in carbon emissions.
Any new road scheme is taking us in entirely the wrong direction. 
Yours sincerely,
Dr J White




